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I own a cabin at Legacy Mountain on lot 36 of the Hollows Subdivision. When we purchased our lot in 2007 and built our
cabin in 2009, the access to water was one of the reasons we bought the property.  However,  we did not have adequate
water or pressure, and on many occasions, we had no water at all. With that, we spend thousands of dollars to install an
underground water storage tank and pump system to provide water to our cabin.  The tank has a valve that does not allow
water to go back into the water system. We also have not received a bill for quite some time, and I have been trying to
contact the water company to find out my balance, but I have not received a reply or call back from them.

Regards

Plinio Pimentel
4756 W Panorama Dr. Highland UT, 84003
801 372-1912
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